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Congratulations to University of Guelph biologist Prof. 
Steve Marshall! Steve was awarded the 2013 Gold Medal 
from the Entomological Society of Canada for his outstanding 
contributions to insect studies. As a researcher, professor 
and manager of the U of G’s internationally renowned insect 
collection, Steve and his research group have discovered and 
named more than 750 new insect species over the past 30 years (such as 
Sapadrama citrina, the recently described genus and species of fruit fl y 
pictured overleaf). Steve is the third University of Guelph professor to win 
this award in its 51-year history. 
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